
Devonport Church of Christ is located at the 
intersection of Steele and William Streets Devonport. 
Located opposite a KFC and Hungry Jacks it is one  
of the busiest intersections in the city.  

Senior Minister Blake Moore (pictured) and the 
team have worked tirelessly through three years 
of planning and stewardship and a further year of 
construction to ensure the development is completed 
in 2021.  Devonport’s “Daring Faith” giving program 
demonstrated the faithfulness and generosity of  
God’s people, raising more than half of the $1.50m 
required to complete the project. CCFS was delighted 
to partner with the church to provide the balance of 
the funding for what will be a landmark in the city  
of Devonport. 

The project includes the renovation of the existing 
interior and exterior spaces as well as a range of 
new multi-purpose facilities, foyer extension, offices, 
outdoor BBQ area and a children’s play area that 
makes those at KFC and Hungry Jacks look second 
rate. Blake has installed a glass wall and spotlight to 
ensure everyone who passes by knows about it too!

He says “We are grateful for God’s provision and 
how these buildings will serve our community and 
advance the Kingdom of God.” Thanks to you Blake 
and the team for allowing CCFS to be part of the story.

CCFS has partnered with Australia Post to improve 
the way CCFS customers are identified. 

New account-holders and account signatories can 
click on the link at the top of the CCFS home page 
to identify themselves. The current paper-based ID 
option is still available however, the new digital option 
provides a convenient, secure and quick alternative. 

Please contact the CCFS team for more information 
or go to www.digitalid.com/personal for more 
information.  
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A very special team update for this newsletter. 

A much-loved member of the CCVT accounting team Peggy Harker 
was baptised in March this year. Her baptism was conducted by Greg 
Illingworth (left) and David Ratten (right). It was a beautiful declaration 
of her faith and love for God. 

Congratulations Peggy! 

Team Update – Peggy Harker 

Victoria Office:
P.O. Box 5302,  
South Melbourne 3205

South Australia Office:
2 Denby Street, 
Torrensville SA 5031

Western Australia Office:
22 Plantation Street, 
Menora WA 6050

Contact Details

Karen Wilson Branch Operations Co-Ordinator
T: (03) 9488 8877 E: info@ccfsaustralia.org.au

Meera Livingston Customer Service Advisor
T: (03) 9488 8877 E: info@ccfsaustralia.org.au

Gillian Rowe State Coordinator SA/NT
T: (08) 8443 7572 E: growe@churchesofchrist-sa.org.au

Pieter Brink State Relationship Manager WA
T: (09) 9471 8500 E: pbrink@ccfsaustralia.org.au

Mara Novembre Client Relationship Consultant
T: (03) 9488 8877 E: info@ccfsaustralia.org.au

Stuart Campbell National Relationship Manager

T: (03) 9488 8877 E: scampbell@ccfsaustralia.org.au

Disclaimers: Church of Christ Financial Services Limited (CCFS) ABN 86 165 535 866 AFSL number 502160 is regulated by many regulators including AUSTRAC, ASIC and APRA. It is important for investors 
to note the following important information. ASIC: Investors should be aware that deposits invested with CCFS are not subject to the normal requirement to have a disclosure document or Product 
Disclosure Statement and be registered or have a trust deed under the Corporations Act 2001. The depositors’ scheme is not required to be examined or approved by ASIC. Deposits lodged with CCFS are 
designed for investors who wish to promote the charitable and religious purposes of CCFS and for whom the consideration of profits are not of primary relevance in the investment decision. APRA: CCFS is 
not prudentially supervised by APRA. Therefore, an investor in CCFS will not receive the benefit of the financial claims scheme or the depositor protection provisions in the Banking Act 1959. Investments in 
CCFS are intended to be a means for investors to support the charitable and religious purposes of CCFS.
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Shot of Inspiration

– John 16:33 TPT

“ “And everything I’ve taught you is so that the peace which is in me will be in you and will give 
you great confidence as you rest in me. For in this unbelieving world, you will experience 

trouble and sorrows, but you must be courageous, for I have conquered the world!

Greg Illingworth, Peggy Harker & David Ratten

Helpful Hints

Once the new card has been received and activated: 

1.	Contact your employer to request a transfer of funds from your CCFS  
MEA account to the new card.

2.	Any funds remaining on the old Visa Card must be used by the end of  
the transition period.

3.	Please note: both cards will be operational for the transition period only.

4.	Prior to the end of the transition period, we recommend cardholders  
print a transaction listing of old card transactions. 

Ensuring A Smooth Transition to 
your new Visa Card

Current CCFS Visa card holders 
will receive a new card between 
late July to mid-August 2021. Your 
current and new cards will both 
be operational for several weeks to 
ensure card holders have access to 
funds during the transition period.


